
March.18.2022 

Daihatsu Motor Co., Ltd 

Notice Regarding the Operation of Domestic Plants (as of March 18) 

We wish to express our condolences to people who perished in the earthquake that occurred off 

the coast of Fukushima Prefecture on 16th March. At the same time, we wish to express our 

heartfelt sympathies to all those affected.  

Daihatsu Motor Co., Ltd. will temporarily suspend production at the following vehicle 

production line due to a shortage of parts supply from suppliers because of the earthquake. 

Daihatsu offers its sincerest apologies for the worry this announcement will cause to our 

customers and other parties. 

Plant Shiga (Ryuo) Plant No.2 

Date March 21-23 3days in total (6 shifts) 

Products Model Rocky/Raize, Tanto/Chiffon, Move Canbus 

Plant Kyoto (Oyamazaki) Plant 

Date 
March 21-23  3days in total (3 shifts) 

※Kyoto(Oyamazaki) Plant operates only a day shift 

Products Model Probox, Move Canbus 

*Other plants will be operated.


